Tomorrow’s Engineers Week 

Schools are invited to take part in the ninth Tomorrow's Engineers Week (#TEWeek21), taking place from 8 to 12 November 2021.
 
Coinciding with the COP26 Climate Summit in Glasgow, Tomorrow’s Engineers Week will focus on demonstrating how engineering careers can contribute to tackling climate change and achieving net zero.
 
Through a series of inspiring activities, students will learn about engineering as a creative, problem-solving and exciting career – and discover how they can play an active part in improving the world around us.

Join the Tomorrow's Engineers Week Schools COP conversation

The first ever Tomorrow’s Engineers Week Schools COP will be the highlight of the Week, bringing together schools and young people from across the UK to explore how engineers are at the heart of tackling the climate crisis.
 
Get involved with Schools COP to learn more about engineering and the positive impact that it can have on the climate emergency.
 
We'll provide you with a 20-minute broadcast and lesson plans, in which you'll hear from inspirational engineers at the forefront of tackling climate change. 

Your students are invited to contribute to the conversation from Monday 8 November, with chances to provide their own recommendations on how to achieve net-zero and the opportunity to vote on ideas discussed in the broadcast.

Register to watch the Schools COP broadcast
 
Find out more about Schools COP and other activities planned for Tomorrow’s Engineers Week at www.teweek.org.uk 
